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Dear parents and carers, 
 
      SATS information  
 
SATS is fast approaching and we are very proud of the way that the year 6 children have been revising and getting ready 
for next week. This is what the week will look like for the children.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SATS Breakfast 
 
As in previous years, we are offering the children the opportunity to have breakfast together before the tests each day. 
The school will be open from 8:10am each morning of SATs for the children to have the opportunity to sit with each other 
for a chat and have something to eat. We offer the child toast with a selection of spreads, fruit and a drink. Children are 
welcome to bring their own breakfast to eat (no McDonalds’ please).  
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